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Dear M§ Milne

Thank you for your letter of 21 May 2012, expressing support for the Avaaz submission of 16
May 2012.

As the media ownership and control limits in the Broadcasting Services Act are a matter
under the ACMA’s jurisdiction, we are constantly monitoring these matters and undertaking
both formal and informal inquiries as circumstances suggest — which is what we have been
doing in this matter. So the ACMA is considering the matters raised by Avaaz in its
submission.

When the ACMA has completed its assessment of the matters raised in the submission, we
will provide you with a further response.

In the meantime if you have any additional information you feel is relevant to our
assessment, we would be grateful to receive it.
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